
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                              December 16, 2020 

Contact: Rep. Born – (608) 266-2540 

 

Rep. Born Statement on Assembly Appointments to Joint Committee on Finance 
Speaker Vos announces new appointments, returning members to the committee  

 

Madison- Representative Mark Born (R-Beaver Dam) released the following statement after Speaker 

Vos announced his appointments to the Joint Committee on Finance.  

“I am thrilled about the team we have put together to lead our Assembly Republican team through the 

budget process. I congratulate my colleagues Representative Jessie Rodriguez and Representative Tony 

Kurtz on their new appointments. I am confident that they will both bring fresh and valuable 

perspectives to the committee. 

I am also excited to welcome back Vice-Chair Amy Loudenbeck, Representative Terry Katsma and 

Representative Shannon Zimmerman. I appreciate the value and background they all bring to our team, 

and look forward to continuing to work with them through this process.  

There is no question the upcoming state budget will have its fair share of challenges. However, I know 

this group has the knowledge and the will to step up to the challenge of putting together a strong budget 

that prioritizes the taxpayers and moves Wisconsin forward.”  
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